
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE: SCHOOLS ARE OPEN MARCH 17-20 
 
Dear Families: 
 
To clarify, Manitoba schools, including Gray Academy, will remain open for students next week. 
Our regular class schedule will proceed as usual March 16-20. All extra-curricular activities and field 
trips are cancelled or postponed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lori Binder 
Head of School and CEO 
lbinder@grayacademy.ca 
204.477.7425 
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